
At the February 17, 2020 regular meeting, members of the BDL Board expressed an interest in 
revisiting the changes made to the bylaws last year. No action was able to be taken in February 
since this action item was not on the published agenda.  

Specifically, Article V of the bylaws states: 

Article V. Training: 

Board members shall attend a mandatory education session once per quarter. Training will 
be held in the evening on the second Monday of the month in the middle of each quarter 
specifically; February, May, August, and November. 

Changes to the bylaws regarding at least this article will be discussed at the March 16, 2020 
regular meeting. 

The full bylaws may be read at https://www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org/governing_documents 
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